
        

 

 
 

 

 

22nd November 2019 
 

  

 
 Diary Dates: 

 
 

Parents’ Evening 
26/11 3:30 – 7pm 

 
 

Y6 Visit to Crucial Crew 
26/11 

 
Non Uniform Day 

Bottle donations for 
Christmas Fair 

29/11 
 

Christmas Bingo 
2/12 

 
Christmas Fair 

6/12 
 

Flu Vaccinations 
6/12 

 
KS1 Nativity 

10/12 at 2pm 
11/12 at 6pm 

 
Reception Nativity 

16/12 at 4pm 
 

KS2 Carol Concert 
16/12 at 6pm at St Helen’s 

Church 
 

Pantomime Trip – Whole 
School 
19 / 12 

 
Last Day of Term 

20/12 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  School office: admin@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk,  

Executive Headteacher: head@tarvin.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head of School: lorraine.skellon@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk       

    01829 732731       

 

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter! 

 

Parents’ Evening 
Our second Parents’ Evening is next Tuesday (26th November). Meetings will take place 

in classrooms, so please come through the main entrance and make your way to your 

child’s classroom. Your child’s books will be available for you to look through outside the 

classroom while you are waiting. 

 

Co-op 
On Thursday this week, four of our school councillors, PTA and I went to the Co-op in 

Tarporley to say thank you to the Co-op and its members for their kind donations to our 

school. The Co-op members we met were very pleased to hear about how the funds they 

have raised are going to benefit our pupils. 

 

Panto Letter 
Your child should have brought home a letter tonight regarding our exciting visit to the 

pantomime on 19th December to see Peter Pan, so please check your child’s bag. 

 

Non uniform day 
Next Friday will be another non-uniform day in return for bottle donations for the 

Christmas Fair. Thank you for all the hamper items you have donated today – they will 

make fabulous hampers. 

 

Cold Weather 
Now the weather is colder, please could you make sure children bring a warm coat to 

school with them each day. We are noticing a number of children being sent to school 

without appropriately warm clothes. 

 

Flu Vaccinations 
A reminder that flu vaccinations will be given in school on 6th December. If you have not 

yet returned your form to school, please return them before 6th as only children with 

permission will be able to be vaccinated. 

 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards  

Lorraine Skellon 

Head of School 

 

  

 


